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Sir,

| am Mrs. Smti Idashisha Nongrang-Director General of Police,
we inform you that you have a SUMMON from the federal
police office emanating from MEGPOLICE, for visiting a
pornographic websites character, which hides in the reality of
cybergraphy and child geography showing naked videos and
photos of young children, which is strictly prohibited by Indian
law, you have committed an offense, you will probably be
summoned to appear before the investigating judge at the
high court.

You must respond to us in order to understand this situation.

Smti Idashisha Nongrang
Director General of Police Meghalaya
Director Federal Police Office
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